From: "Hathaway, Spencer" <HathawayS@sao7.org>

To:  "VolusiaExposed' <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>

Subject: RE: Brinson v State

Date: Tue, 6 Jan 2015 20:08:06 +0000 (01/06/2015 03:08:06 PM)

Good afternoon,

The opinion from the Fifth DCA concerning the Brinson case is currently under review.
Mr. Smith is no longer employed with our office.

All my best,

Spencer S. Hathaway
Assistant State Attorney / Public Information Officer

From: VolusiaExposed [mailto:volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 06, 2015 8:48 AM

To: Hathaway, Spencer

Subject: Brinson v State

Mr. Hathaway:

VolusiaExposed.Com anticipates posting an article regarding the recent 5th DCA decision in Brinson v
State (5D14-653 - see attached PDF file).

Apparently, yet another example of alleged prosecutorial misconduct coming out of the 7th SAO.
A few questions:

Is the SAO going to re-prosecute Brinson?

Is ASA Smith still employed with the SAO?

Any comments or clarification for our pending article?

Regards;

VolusiaExposed.Com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com

"First they ignore you, then they laugh at you, then they fight you, then you win." - Mahatma Gandhi



